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On May 23, 2017, MISO inadvertently sent to a certain non-market participant individual an e-mail message containing confidential market information.  The unintended recipient was advised to disregard and delete the e-mail and the recipient confirmed that the e-mail was deleted the same day.  MISO continues to investigate the matter and is taking necessary remedial actions.

